COMMANDING GENERAL
UNITED STATES ARMY CENTRAL
COALITION FORCES LAND COMPONENT COMMAND
CAMP ARIFJAN, KUWAIT
APO AE 09306
May 29, 2008

Dear Mr. Estakhri:

Thank you for serving as our Dari simultaneous interpreter during the recent 2008
Land Forces Symposium. As you know, the other two languages had three interpreters
each, but for Dari, only yourself. You did the work of three interpreters and I want to
personally thank you for all you did to support our mission. Your hard work was a key
factor in allowing our Afghanistan delegation to participate in the symposium
proccedings.

Your support went a long way toward making the 2008 Land Forces
Symposium a success!

. Lieutenang General, United States Army

Amir Mﬁhammzid R. Estakhri
6670 Amberly Street
San Diego, California 92120




